
From: Hogle, Danielle
To: "husen.1@osu.edu"
Cc: Vaessin, Harald; Hadad, Christopher; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Subject: Math 4407 & Math 4480
Date: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 2:29:09 PM

Dear William,
 

On Tuesday, February 4th the ASCC NMS Panel reviewed Math 4407 and Math 4480. I am happy to
report that both courses were unanimously approved.
 
The courses will now move on to the full ASCC for a 2 week comment period. If you have any
questions please contact me or Harald Vaessin, Chair of the NMS Panel.
 
Best Wishes,
Danielle
 
 
Danielle Hogle, M.A.
Program Assistant, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154E Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, Ohio 43210
Phone: (614) 292-6248
Email: hogle.12@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/
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